
Dear Parents 
Welcome back from the half term break. We hope it was a 
restful holiday. Please enjoy our new look newsletter! 

This week Y5 had a wonderful experience at The Tower of London. They re-
enacted the Norman conquest in front of the White Tower, revealing some 
impressive acting skills among them all! The Crown Jewels were an amazing 
sight to see.
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Netball Team 
We had a wonderful 
experience at 
Highgate Primary. 
We came 3rd! 

Year 2E 
Assembly 
A lovely All Saint  
assembly took 
place this week. 

Medical 
information  
If your child’s 
medical needs 
change inform us!

LUNCHES 
We were delighted to 

see the healthy packed 
lunches at school. 

1
REMINDERS 

Continue to sign the 
reading records five 

times a week.

2
CORE LEARNING 

We are learning how to 
work together. Please 
encourage sharing.

3

@STIGNATIUSN15 

St. Ignatius News 
We believe in our PEARL values of PRAYER, EQUALITY, 

ACHIEVEMENT, RESPECT and LOVE.
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WEEKLY REFLECTION 
Dear Lord Jesus, we thank you for all our blessings and gifts. Please 
help us to grow in humility - to be humble and loving in all that we 
do and say.  Amen.

Date Who What

Thursday 9th November 5S Remembrance Day Assembly

Thursday 9th November Year 1 Trip to Natural History Museum

Wednesday 15th November Parents Parent Reading morning 8:45am

Wednesday 15th November Reception to Year 4 Flu immunisation

 Friday 17th November Whole school CAFOD Non-school Uniform Day 

Food Tasting Session - 
Winter Menu 
Please come along to sample some dishes 
from the new Winter Menu on Tuesday 7th 
November at 2:30 pm. The food is going to 
be delicious and you will be able to taste first 
hand what we are going to provide to our 
children.  

The Library of Everything 
Following the excitement of The Library of Everything 
arriving at our school we were excited to receive in the 
post our Gold Membership Cards. As part of the legacy 
we are linking up with St. Ann’s Library to have a space 
there to create and write stories. 

The Feast of All Saints 
Key Stage 2 gathered yesterday in the church for the All 
Saints’ Day Mass. The children sang beautifully and 
demonstrated their PEARL values.  


